

FOUNDATION NOTES

The growing season is over, and looking back, I would have to say that the Master Gardener's of Whatcom County have had a splendid season. There were many new projects this year. The projects were targeted to specific audiences with achievable goals, and measurable results. The success of Master Gardener projects, new and continued, is due in part to the work of the Project Implementation Committee. The members of the PIC created a format and a process that will prove to be a useful tool as MGs look to the future.

REMINDER; It is time for us to celebrate. The Master Gardener Potluck and Awards dinner is being held October 14th at the Meridian High School. Having the potluck in October is new this year; the potluck had been held in November in past years. Please read the announcement below with more detail about time and place.

The program this year will include the presenting of awards to Master Gardeners for outstanding achievement and presentations from three successful projects of 2010.

Especially important is the opportunity for Master Gardeners to meet and hear from Drew Betz, the new County Extension Director. We look forward to hearing from Drew regarding her ideas about the direction and goals for the Master Gardener Program.

Gloria Perez,MGF President



MONTHLY MG FOUNDATION MEETING

October's Foundation Meeting will be the Annual Master Gardener's Potluck & Awards Dinner. This will take place on Thursday, October 14. The location for the Potluck will be at the Meridian High School located at 194 W Laurel Road. The Dinner will begin 6:30 p.m. sharp

Menu: Potluck, bring you favorite main dish, salad or dessert, everything else will be provided.

Directions: From Bellingham, take Guide Meridian north, turn left on Laurel Road, go about ¼ mile, the school will be on the right. Dinner is in the Auditorium/Commons Building, which is the last building.

Give me a call if you have any questions, Gloria J. Perez, 360.392.8104